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Overview

Returning Student Registration 
August 19, 2020

Recent progress
● 7,351 returning students have registered for 

the 2020-21 school year
● This is 92% of our total returning students 

based on last year’s enrollment

Biggest gains
South San High School has reached 90% of 
returning student registration. The middle schools 
have made substantial gains due to enrollment 
drives and curbside assistance for parents. 

The majority of elementary schools are nearing 
their goal of 100%. Price and Madla are at 
100%!!!
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Progress
Percentages across the district have 
been steadily increasing as the District 
continues to communicate to parents 
the importance of completing their 
online registration forms in Skyward. 

  



Registration Updates 
● Campuses are currently making phone calls 

and conducting home visits to have 
guardians complete online forms.

● Campuses are taking a targeted approach  
in contacting families based on current 
enrollment counts and additional reports.

● Campus committees and administrative 
teams have been established to assist in 
these efforts including:
○ Teams are following up with families 

if they have technology needs such 
as hot spots and chromebooks

○ Ensuring they are able to engage in 
virtual instruction on a daily basis



Goals for the 2020-21 
school year

1. Guardians will soon be 
choosing their instructional 
path for the 202-21 school 
year as part of the 
registration process.

2. Begin student registration 
plans for the 2021-22 school 
year starting in December.

3. The District will continually 
strive to increase district-wide 
enrollment counts.


